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President Biden’s "Earth Day Summit”, coming up on April 22nd, is a wonderful opportunity
to celebrate human efforts to combat Climate Change. Updating our production of electrical
power has the greatest urgency. The strength of the wind all the way up our East Coast
makes that site a top priority as a clean, everlasting and free power source currently being
developed.

President Biden has announced significant support for this ambition. How wonderful if, on
Earth Day, the Great Lakes became added to that goal of making use of the offshore wind
energy we are so fortunate to benefit from - particularly in this part of our Country!

Sarah Taylor
http://www.windustrious.or
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